
 
Reminder: 

 -Please have a complete 
set of weather  

appropriate clothes  for 
your child in their cubby. 

 

Tuition is considered 
late by 4pm of the 
first day of the 

month/week when care 
is being given. Late  
tuition payments will  
generate a $40 late 

fee per week.   

Summer is here! 

Happy Father’s Day to all Dad’s! 

This month’s theme is Sand Sea & Sun.  

The classrooms will be doing many fun and  

exciting things this month.  

Water Play days begin the week of June 15
th
. 

Please bring your child dressed in their  

swimsuits with water shoes and be sure to 

bring a labeled towel and a complete change of 

clothes including socks and shoes.  

Also be sure to  

apply sunscreen prior to arrival.  

The teachers can reapply sunscreen if we have 

a doctors note on file.  

This time of year is especially hot, so any  

donations of freeze pops would be greatly  

appreciated!  

 
We just want to thank 
you for brining your 
child in before 9am!  

 
Breakfast is served until 

8:30am. 

Parents Night Out 

June 11th, 2021 6:00-11:00pm 
Parents can have the night out while your child 

has a fun filled evening of arts, games and a mov-
ie. We also provide  

dinner. Siblings welcome. 

 Please sign up at the front desk. 

Wellington Academy 

South Cape  

Check us out online 

 www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

 
June 4th– Last day of VPK 
June 15th - July 16th  
        Water Play Days! 
June 14th– Flag Day 
June 20th– Father’s Day 

For the safety of the  
children, please do not 

leave your car unattended, 
also be sure to watch your 

speed in the parking lot 
and that children are  

attended to at all times. 

Check our Wellington  
Facebook page for  

photos of our classroom  
events and activities. 
Become our friend on  

Facebook!  

 
Water Play Schedule 

Tuesday - Dev 1  
Wednesday - Dev 2 

Thursday -Pre-K  
Friday- VPK 

4412 SE 15 Ave. Cape Coral, FL 33904 
Phone: 239-549-8818  Fax: 239-549-4537 
Southcape@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Fort-Myers-Cape-Coral-Palm-Bay-FL/Wellington-Academy/240829487583


 
 

Splish Splash into June! 
June starts Water Days. 

Our water play day will be every 
Tuesday during our outside time. 
Please have your child dressed 

in bathing suit with water shoes 
and sunscreen already applied. 

Please provide a bag with  
water diaper, labeled towel and 
change of clothes with shoes. 

Thank you for making us feel so 
appreciated for Teacher Week.  

We felt the love! 
We are so excited to welcome 
Audrey, Eli and Asher to join 

our class! 
We are continuing to review all 

our morning songs. 
 

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us! 

 
Love your Dev. 1 Teachers! 
Ms. Connie & Ms. Jazmine 

 

 

Summer is here! 
Welcome June! Time flies 

when you’re having fun! We 
cant believe May is over. We 

are so excited for this 
months theme Sand, Sea and 

Sun.  We will be talking 
about the beach  

and sea creatures.  
The hot weather is here, 
please apply sunscreen to 
your child daily.  We’re 

 asking for donations of any 
special cold treats to cool us 
off outside at playtime.  We 

hope all our moms had a  
special Mothers Day. 

Thank you to all our special 
parents for the Teacher  
Appreciation gifts, they 

were so thoughtful! 
Reminder, if you haven't  
already please send in a  

Family photo for our  
family tree.  

Please have your child here 
by 9:00 am so that they 

wont miss out on important 
learning time.  Please make 
sure your child has enough 

extra clothing in their cubby 
for potty training transition. 
Our water play day will be on 
Wednesdays starting June 

16th.  Please have your child 
in their bathing suit with  

water shoes and sunscreen 
applied. Please have a  

labeled towel and change  
of clothes and shoes. 
We look forward to  

exploring this 
 month together. 

 
Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 
 

Love your Dev. 2 Teachers! 
Ms. Minnie & Ms. Kayla 

 

D2 

 D1 
     Nursery 

 
Happy Father’s Day to all 
of our spectacular Dads 

out there! 
All of our precious babies 
are cool and happy in the 

nursery as the  
temperature outside  

continues to rise with the 
arrival of summer.  

We hope Jace has a very 
Happy First Birthday as he 

moves on up to the ones. 
We would also like to give a 
warm welcome to Sutton, 
Layla and Francesco our 

new babies.  
We are always here for 

questions or concerns you 
may have, so please feel 
free to share with us.  

Please don’t forget to label 
all caps and bottles with 
your child’s first and last 
name. Also, please be sure 
to have a few extra change 

of clothes on hand 
 for your child. 

Thank you again to all of 
our parents for showing 
their appreciation during 

Teacher Appreciation 
week. We appreciate you! 

 
Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! 
 
 

Love your Nursery  
Teachers! 

Ms. Kerry, Ms. Carrie &  
Ms. Alexis 



Pre-K 

Summer is here and we are 
excited for this month's 

theme,  
Sand, Sea and Sun!  

This month we will start  
water play. Our water day 
is every Thursday.  Please 
have your child dressed in 
their swim suit and water 
shoes with labeled towel 

and  
sunscreen already applied. 
Please have extra clothes 

and shoes for them to 
change into. We are going 

to  
have so much fun! 

Thank you for all the 
Teacher  

Appreciation gifts and 
showing us love! 

We would like to welcome 
the children moving up 
from the D2 classroom, 
we are excited for new 

learning  
and new memories 

 
Thank you for sharing 

your child with us! 
 

Love your Pre-K Teachers! 
Ms. Kelsey,  Ms. Madelynn 

& Ms. Natalie 

First, we’d like to say a great 
big THANK YOU for all the 

wonderful teacher gifts during 
Teacher Appreciation week! 

We are winding down the school 
year as VPK comes to an end.  
Our graduation was a huge  

success, thank you to all the 
hard work and practice  
the children have done. 

It has been a pleasure to be 
with your child this year helping 
them prepare for kindergarten. 
We will miss them but we are 

confident they are ready  
for the next  

chapter in there  
education! Have fun  

in kindergarten! 
 

Thank you for sharing your child 
with us!  

 
Love your VPK A Teachers!  

Ms. Linda & Ms. Lydia 

VPK A 

 

I cant believe we are in June 
already! I'm so sad to see all 
my VPKers go but I know they 
will do great in Kindergarten! 
Thank you all so much for the 
Teacher Appreciation gifts, it 

makes me feel so loved!.   
I would also like to thank all 

the staff, parents and 
 students that made graduation 
possible. It was a success and I 
am so proud of all my students!  
June 4th is the last day of VPK 

and we will be having a  
PJ party! Please keep an eye 
out for the sign up sheet for 
treats to bring.  Thank you so 
much for this fun school year 
and I will miss you all so much! 

Please be sure to visit! 
 
 

Thank you for sharing your 
child with us!  

 
Love your VPK C Teacher!  

Ms. Camilla 

 
 
VPK C 



 

 
 

 

    

Happy Birthday 
 
Santiago E. —————— 6/8 
Sebastian E.——————6/26 
Madisyn T. ——————-6/27 
 
-------------------------------------- 
 
Teacher’s Birthdays: 
 
Ms. Kelsey ———————— 6/4 
Ms. Carrie ———————— 6/27 



 


